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CIRCULAR LETTER TO ALL MEMBER COMPANIES 

 
 
 
 
    Re: 2014 Model Year Relativities 
 
Please find attached revised physical damage base rates that are being modified as a 
result of updating the model year relativities.  In addition, please find enclosed revised 
model year and symbol relativities which have been revised to reflect a shift in the 
model year base from 2012 to 2014. 
 
This change becomes effective in accordance with the following Rule of Application: 
 

This revision becomes effective with respect to all new and renewal 
policies written to become effective on or after October 1, 2014. 

 
Please see to it that this Circular is brought to the attention of all interested personnel in 
your Company. 
 
       Very truly yours, 
 
       F. Timothy Lucas 
 
       Personal Lines Manager  
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